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van Andel has been selected as a visiting scientist this semester by the
American Geological Institute

February 5, 1962

Dr. Tjeerd H. van Andel, Associate Research Geologist at the University of California's Scripps Institution of
Oceanography, has been selected as a visiting scientist this semester by the American Geological Institute.

Dr. van Andel will visit Oregon State University, Corvallis, Oregon, and Portland State College, Portland,
Oregon, during the coming months to deliver lectures and to confer with students interested in geology and
oceanography.

The Visiting Geological Scientist Program is sponsored by the American Geological Institute aided by a grant
from the National Science Foundation.

This is the second consecutive year Dr. van Andel has been chosen to participate in the program.



